From: Karen Layzell (Waldon Telecom)

Sent: 26 November 2019 18:13

To: Young, Tony

Subject: Re: 60 Tottenham Court Road (2019/3516/P)

Hi Tony

Revised drawings showing the re-worked scheme are attached. | hope these address your concerns -
as you will see, they are a significant improvement on the previous scheme.

To summarise -

Two of the new antenna (R6 v06) are smaller than those previously proposed.

4 fewer RRU's.

Use of the existing support poles rather than replacement freestanding (taller) frames.

The new mimo antennae are no taller than the existing antenna and the other new R6 v06
antennnae will protrude only 28cm above the existing antenna.

The larger antenna are now 1.33m lower to their tops than those under the previous scheme (at
15.07m AGL vs 16.40m) and remain much lower than the chimneys.

Overall the scheme is now much more discreet and has a significantly reduced impact (if any) on the
skyline.

Kind regards

Karen



